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Peel Public Health – Strategic Priorities for the Future 
 
Public Health is mandated by the Ontario Public Health Standards to have a multi-year strategic 
plan that sets out the vision, priorities, and strategic directions for the Board of Health. The 
priorities represent areas of work requiring focus in planning and resourcing to achieve 
substantial gains that address significant and emerging health challenges in Peel. This does not 
negate the importance or the continuation of all mandated public health work. Peel Public 
Health’s strategic plan also contributes to achieving the vision of Community for Life, by working 
with partners and the community to create a healthy, safe and connected community.  
 
The five priorities for Peel Public Health are: 
 

 
 


